
Research wing received 02 Mahindra Bolero Campers from 

ONGC Foundation under CSR 

On 17
th
 August 2022, ONGC foundation handed over 02 Mahindra Bolero 

Campers to Uttarakhand Forest Research Wing, Haldwani, under CSR scheme. 

These vehicles will be used by the frontline staff of research ranges of Uttarakhand 

Forest Department, located at some of the remotest regions of Uttarakhand. 

Research Wing of Uttarakhand Forest Department expresses heartful gratitude to 

ONGC for its generous contribution towards conservation of biodiversity of 

Uttarakhand. 

 

 


